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October 7, 2009        NEWS RELEASE 
 
OPA/APIPA THANK INTERIOR ASST. SECY BABAUTA AND OIA DIRECTOR PULA 
 
During the visit last week of the Department of Interior’s Assistant Secretary for Insular 
Affairs, Anthony Babauta, and Office of Insular Affairs Director, Nikolao Pula, Public 
Auditor Doris Flores Brooks presented them with a plaque of appreciation for the Insular 
Affairs Office’s 20 years of support to Guam and other Pacific Islands for advancing 
government accountability.  Brooks presented the plaque on behalf of her office and the 
Association of Pacific Islands Public Auditors (APIPA). 

On hand for the presentation were (l to r):  OPA Auditor III Gopinath Ramakrishnan, 
Audit Supervisor Rodalyn Marquez, Assistant Interior Secretary Babauta, Public Auditor 
Brooks, OIA Director Pula, Auditor III Maripaz Perez, and Auditor I Jerrick Hernandez. 
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For more information, contact Rodalyn Marquez, at 475-0390. 


